



Are you looking for a fun way to honor your child's birthday? Steck's LMC has the answer! Donating a book to Steck's LMC helps to build our library collection and make your child feel special at the same time.

Here's how it works

Fill out the form below to sign your child up and to become a member of the Birthday Book Club. Please use PushCoin to pay

your \$15. Or, you can go to the Amazon Steck LMC Wish List and select a book from the list to purchase. The books will be sent directly to school from Amazon. https://amzn.to/2PDdaX1

During the month of your child's birthday, they will have their picture taken with the book of their choice or Amazon purchase for our "Birthday Book Club" bulletin board located in the LMC. The student's picture will be put in the front of the book with a bookplate commemorating the donation, and be the first to check out the book!

If your child's birthday is in June, July or August, we will invite him or her to come down to the LMC on his/her half birthday. What a fun opportunity!

If you are interested in participating, please fill out this form and return it to the LMC as soon as possible.